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Mr Erik Scheers 

Ieplaan 105 

2565 LJ Den Haag 

NETHERLANDS 

 

 

Subject: Petition No 1126/2024 (reference to be quoted in all correspondence) 

 

Dear Mr Scheers, 

 

Thank you for participating in the meeting of the Committee on Petitions of 19.02.2025, where 

we continued to examine your petition, taking due account of the written and oral information 

provided by you and a representative of the European Commission. 

 

Following the discussion, the Committee decided to ask the European Commission to provide 

further information on the various aspects of the issue. The Petitions Committee also decided 

to refer your petition to the European Parliament’s Committee on Culture and Education 

(CULT) for information. 

 

In addition, I would like to suggest you to consult the dedicated European Commission’s 

‘European Education Area Quality education and training for all’ webpage: 

https://education.ec.europa.eu. 

 

Once the Committee on Petitions has received the necessary information, it will continue to 

examine your file. 

 

I will of course keep you informed of any further action taken on your petition. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
 

Bogdan Rzońca 

Chair Committee on Petitions 
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